
Public
Information Session

Pembina Highway Speed Limit Review

Pembina Highway south of the La Salle River Bridge 
underwent a speed limit review in 2017. The City of Winnipeg 
is recommending to increase the existing speed limit from a 
60 km/h zone to a 70 km/h zone.

Before a decision is made, the City is gathering input from 
the public to determine the level of support for a speed limit 
change.

Date: Thursday, November 30, 2017

Time: 6 p.m. – 8 p.m.

Location: 
 St. Norbert Community Centre 
 3450 Pembina Hwy

If you would require alternate formats, or would like French 
documents or interpretation at the session in order to participate, 
please contact City-Engage@winnipeg.ca or 204-986-7134.

For more information, visit 
winnipeg.ca/pembinaspeedlimit.




